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 ENJOY SCHOOL BE READY FOR LIFE 

 

Sponsored cycle ride 
Please make sure all sponsor money is handed in to the office no later than Monday 

16th July. So far we have £384.50. 

 

Mini-businesses 

Thanks to all who supported the mini businesses last week.  The grand total raised was 

£191.28.  Fantastic!! 

 

KS1 Fun Run 

A fantastic effort by the infant children who took part in a fun run at Richmond School 

this week.  A huge well done to them all, but in particular Aiden Johnson for joint  1st 

place in the Year 1 boys, Connie Wilford for 1st place in the Year 1 girls & Orla Noone for 

2nd place in the Reception girls. 

 

Residential trip 

A reminder that the junior residential trip is next week (Wednesday).  Children should 

arrive at school NO LATER THAN 8.50am, as we are leaving promptly at 9.00am. We are 

leaving East Barnby at 2.00pm on Friday so should be back at school for 3.30pm.  If 

there is any change, we will let you know.  

After school club next Thursday 

Next Thursday the only after school club will be AJ until 4.45pm.  There will be no pay 

and play. 

Swimming 

The four Year 6 pupils who went swimming last week will be going again on Monday.  

They will need their usual swimming kit plus a long sleeved shirt/t shirt, long sleeved 

jumper and skirt of trousers (not jeans). 

After school clubs for September 

The after school clubs for September will be as follows: 

Monday sport (Dance for first half term only then sport will change) until 4.30pm & Pay 

& Play. 

Tuesday sport with Ben & Pay & Play. Creation Club also runs (every 2nd week). 

Wednesday drumming with Joolz (this club will be specifically drumming & not DT) & 

Pay & Play. 

Thursday AJ Academy Performing Arts & Pay & Play. 

 

School dinners 

The price of a school dinner will be £3.00, from September.  This may seem like a 

substantial increase but we have been charging a lot less than we should have been for 

quite a while now and this puts us in line with other schools.  This is still extremely 

good value for a two course hot meal. 

Next Week’s Events 
Monday 16th July –Sport after 

school club followed by Pay & 
Play 

Tuesday 17
th

 July –Sport after 

school club followed by Pay & 
Play 

Wednesday 18
th

 July – KS2 

residential to East Barnby 

Joolz after school club – TO BE 
CONFIRMED 

Thursday 19
th

 July 

AJ Academy after school club. 
NO PAY & PLAY. 

Friday 20
th

 July – Juniors return 

from East Barnby. 

Break up for summer. 

 

Future Diary Dates 

Tuesday 4
th

 September – Back 

to school!!! 

Don’t Forget: 

PE kits in school on a Monday 
and keep in school for the whole 
week 

Waterproof coat EVERY DAY. 

Sun hats / suncream  

 

 



  
 

 

Leavers Assembly 

Thank you to all who attended the Leavers Assembly today, in the village hall.  The children have again been working 

really hard towards this.  It does, however, seem a little strange having a leavers assembly when there is still another 

week of school yet, but with the juniors away next week, it was the only time we could fit it in.   

School uniform 

A reminder that the new year 3 pupils will need a tie for September. These are in stock at the office, at a cost of £3.50. 

Mrs Hughes will be away with the children from Wednesday so if you do require a tie, please call in on Monday or 

Tuesday. Also, if anybody is ordering uniform from Elizabeth’s Embroidery, please be aware that often their deliveries 

take some time so it is probably best to order as soon as possible.  Uniform can, of course, be purchased from 

supermarkets and other outlets. 

Competition entries 

Thank you to those who submitted entries in the competition to choose a new name for the two school buildings.  There 

seems to be a little confusion about this – we are NOT renaming the school, just possibly having a separate name for 

each of the two sites. The entries will be judged before the end of next week. 

SATs results 

A HUGE well done to all the Year 6 children on their SAT’s results.  They worked extremely hard and their efforts showed 

in some great results this week. 

Secondary School visits 

The year 6 children visited their secondary schools at the beginning of this week.  Three pupils will be attending St 

Francis Xavier School and four will be attending Richmond Secondary School. They thoroughly enjoyed their visits, which 

were a mixture of academic work and sport.   

Lunchtime clubs in September 

We will be continuing with the same lunchtime clubs in September – Sport with Ben on a Thursday and with Richmond 

School staff on a Friday.  

 


